
  

We are regularly consulting with our industry and community partners and following information 
coming from public health officials, the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and World Health 
Organization (WHO) closely.  At this time, the Aquarium is maintaining normal operating hours, 
tours and special events.   

While we invite you to continue to visit our area museums as you normally would, if you are 
experiencing flu-like symptoms (fever, cough, and shortness of breath) we strongly encourage 
you to stay home and take good care of yourself.  

For those who visit, we assure you that the health of our guests, employees and community is 
of paramount importance. We have a supply of disinfectants effective against coronavirus and 
will remain vigilant in systematically addressing high touchpoint areas. We have expanded our 
already robust cleaning protocols, placed proper handwashing reminders in the restrooms and 
created additional hand sanitizer stations.   

We remind guests and team members to follow the recommended preventive measures:  

• Wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds each time with soap and water. 
• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.  
• Cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue that is then thrown away.  
• Stay home when you are unwell.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. 

 Additional Resources:  

• https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html  
• https://odh.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odh/know-our-programs/Novel-Coronavirus/2019-

nCoV 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/pZj0CW6pXMF5vXg8spFzMw?domain=linkprotect.cudasvc.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/1lr0CR6kDEFv80kXsOuoM0?domain=linkprotect.cudasvc.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/1lr0CR6kDEFv80kXsOuoM0?domain=linkprotect.cudasvc.com

